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Statement by High Representative Catherine Ashton  

on Iran 
 

 

Catherine Ashton, High Representative of the European Union for Foreign Affairs and Security 

Policy, has today made the following statement: 

 

"We have seen indications that Iran may be willing to meet with the E3+3.  I repeat that we are 

ready, and have been since our last E3+3 meeting in October, to meet with Iranian officials to 

discuss international concerns about Iran's nuclear program.  Those concerns have increased since 

the October meeting given Iran's decision to start enriching LEU to 20%." 

 

__________________ 
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